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We have a website! 

Our new website went live 

earlier this month, and 

although we are continuing 

to work on sharing 

information with our 

membership, you can 

already find lots of 

information on who we are 

and the work we are doing. 

Head over to 

www.salfordpcf.com  
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We are currently busy planning, not just for the year ahead, but for the future of 

SalfordPCF. We would love to know what you want from the forum in the future, 

what’s your vision and what would you like to see more of? This is your forum, your 

chance to have your say and your opportunity to be part of something amazing! 

Come and see us on Friday 17th May, 11-1 at Eccles Gateway  

and talk all things SEND! 

FEEDBACK NEEDED: The Local Offer 
We are continuing to work alongside the team at the Local Offer Partnership on 

the content/information that is available on the Local Offer. 

Sharing your thoughts or views can help us with us with our planning and make 

sure the right information is available. Drop us an email at info@salfordpcf.com 

Do you fancy joining us a volunteer? 

The Forum has been so busy this past 12 months and we are keen to keep this up. 

We want to do as much work as we can take on but to do that we need volunteers 

to help us in our plan.  We will be putting together some more volunteer sessions 

in the coming months so if you are interested you can register here:  

Volunteer form  

 

**New Drop-Ins**  

If you need information, advice or support, or just want to chat about all things 

SEND, pop along to one of our new drop-ins.  

= Hayley will be at the Height Library, 10-12 every second Thursday. 

= Gemma is at Irlam leisure Centre once a month starting 20th April. 

Check our website and social media pages for any up to date information. 

We can’t wait to see you there. 

 

FEEDBACK NEEDED: Transitions 

We are working closely with Salford Council on transitions and we would love to 

hear your experiences, the good and the bad. We’d like to know what you think 

makes a good transition for your children and young people. This could be a move 

from pre-school to school, primary to secondary, or post 16. It can even be  

      between year groups. Please get in touch at info@salfordpcf.com or look our 

MEMBERSHIP 

To join our membership and 

hear about any sessions or 

events first, scan the code 

and complete the form. 

 

Salford SEND 

Survey Results 

In the Autumn, we sent out 

our Salford SEND Survey. 

We had an incredible 450  

responses from parents who 

wanted to share their 

thoughts, views and 

experiences. We want to say 

a huge thank you to 

everyone who took the time 

to complete this survey.  

The findings from this 

survey will help to inform 

services when planning.  

 info@salfordpcf.com        www.salfordpcf.com 

https://forms.office.com/r/mtN9krbNqq

